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Glasgow City Council Email of 17 February 2016 

 

Please find enclosed response from Glasgow City Council, Development and 

Regeneration Services, regarding the Scottish Parliament petition on shared space 

schemes. 

 

Glasgow City Council recognises the need for a safe urban environment to serve the 

accessibility needs of the visually and mobility impaired and all members of the 

community. The Council endeavours to take these considerations into account in the 

design of the urban environment. 

 

In the Council are asked to consider a shared space project, it is considered on its 

individual merits where we are aware of the need for a safe space within a shared 

space. Within residential developments the concept of shared surfaces are only 

considered within very lightly trafficked roads where the people driving on a road 

would also live on that road. 

 

With Regards, 

 

Mic Ralph 

Principal of Transport 

Development & Regeneration Services 

Glasgow City Council 


